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Programme Name:  Field trip 

Date:  28-11-2023 

Venue: Jayalakshmi Motors service assembly , Karur 

Number of Participants: 17 

 
Description: 
On November 28, 2023, the II - Year Mechanical Engineering students went on a one-day field 

trip to the Jayalakshmi Motors service assembly in Karur. The visit started with an exploration of 

Jayalakshmi Motors, where a six-cylinder engine-heavy vehicle was showcased. A detailed 

explanation of the functioning of the cut model was provided, covering aspects from the front 

axle to the rear axle of the heavy vehicle. 

This field trip proved to be very beneficial, offering valuable insights and information on 

concepts related to Automobile Engineering. 

Coordinators: M. Gunashankar, Sr.AP/Mech & P.Prakash Sr.AP/Mech. 
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